
Tuesday, September 25, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 
 

Please excuse the following: 

 Girls Tennis @ 1:30 

SPORTS 
Girls Tennis vs Nogales (JV) @ Nogales—3:15  (V) @ Home—2:15  

Students don’t forget attend  the 12th annual college fair hosted at 
Baldwin Park High School.  The event begins at 9:00 a.m. Students 
who attend a session will earn a raffle ticket for an opportunity to win 
an I-Pad, Fitbit Versa Watch or Bose Headphones.  Drawing open to 
students only, must be present to win and need their school ID for 
verification.  Parents cannot claim prizes for students. Tickets for 
drawings will be given out at the conclusion of each 

session.  Drawings will take place towards the end of the fair portion. 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS 

towards your diploma! 

Attention all Link Crew Leaders: 

We will be having a meeting TODAY at lunch in room 602 Ms. Franco’s 

class. Hope to see all of you there! 

Attention all girls who tried out for basketball last week! There will be a 
meeting in Coach Ledesma's room today at lunch, room 318.          

See you there!  

Reminder!  Light Source meeting during lunch TODAY! 

Congratulations to our new officers!  

Alanna Gonzalez—President, Yesenia Reyes—Vice President 
Gabriela Favela—Treasurer, Samantha Rejon—Secretary 

Kimberly Urquiza & Stephanie Ochoa—Historians 

Here is Day 2 of AVID Presents College Facts: 

Today's information focuses on some famous people who you may not 
realize have a college education.  

 The original Terminator Arnold Schwarzenegger graduated from 
the University of Wisconsin and earned a Bachelor's degree in 
Business and International Economics  

 Country Music superstar Carrie Underwood graduated from 
Northeastern State University with a Bachelor's degree in Mass 
Communications  

 Former WWE Superstar and Hollywood Action Hero Dwayne 
“The Rock” Johnson graduated from the University of Miami with 

a Bachelor's degree in General Studies 

 Music sensation John Legend graduated from the University of 

Pennsylvania with a Bachelor's degree in English. 

Attention all boys: 

Boys Freshmen Basketball will be having tryouts in the gym tomorrow 
Wednesday, September 26th from 3—5pm and Thursday, September 

27th from 1—3pm.   

 

Thursday, September 27th—Minimum Day  
Saturday, September 29th—College Fair @ BPHS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention Students:  

We will be hosting our Back to school Night this Thursday. Make 
sure to invite your parents to visit our campus and meet with your 
teachers. Our event will begin with entertainment at 5:30 pm and 
classrooms will open at 6:00 pm. We hope to see you and your 

parents here on Thursday! 

Library Extended Hours 

Monday—Thursday 

7:00am - 5:00pm 

Students:  

Our tutoring centers will close down for 1 week after each grading 

period. Tutoring centers are closed this week.  

We will accommodate our students, by opening a homework center. 
The HW center is for any student that needs a place to complete their 

homework after school.  

The Homework Center will be held Mon. – Thurs. this week, in 
room 401 (our current Math Center).  

All tutoring centers will open up again next week.  

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

PLAN AHEAD 

LOST & FOUND 
Two sets of keys and a Quinceañera ring and a cell phone were found 
on campus. If you think any of the items are yours please see Ms. 
Diaz in the ASB Office.  


